
Potluck Dinner
Please contribute a special cultural dish or

food item that serves 20-30 people

2025 Multicultural Gala

This is a FREE event for all PEARLS families
Dinner in PEARLS cafeteria will follow the last PTA 

meeting of the year and presentation of the Jenkins Award.

Thursday, June 12, 2025 6pm
PEARLS Upper Gym

(Dinner will be in Cafeteria)

PEARLS PTA cordially invites you to come celebrate our diversity with
an evening of international food at the

RSVP by June 5 , 2025 by returning the form below to PEARLS PTA th

Any questions or if you can volunteer, please email Marlene McGovern at
pearls2ndvp@gmail.com

 We need volunteers and donations to help make the event a success!
           ·  Contribute a special cultural dish or food item that serves 20-30 people
           ·  Contact a restaurant you know for a donation of a multicultural dish or tray of food
           ·  Help with setup and decorations, serving or cleanup

Atención: Si necesita una traducción de este folleto, envíe un
correo electrónico a Dahiana Guzman a pearlsfirstvp@gmail.com

Child(ren) Name(s):                                                                               
Parent/Guardian Name:                                                                        
Phone # and Email:                                                                                 
# of Adults Attending:               # of Children Attending:                 

mailto:pearls2ndvp@gmail.com.

